**Subject:** FW: rezoning of lots on Zelkwas Avenue.

From: Jim Elson Redacted

Date: February 20, 2021 at 7:48:56 PM PST

To: murry.krause@princegoerge.ca

Cc: garthfrizzell@gmail.com, coryramsay@princegeorge.ca, "Councillor Skakun, Brian" <Brian.Skakun@princegeorge.ca>, frankeverett@princegeorge.ca, "Councillor Sampson, Kyle"

<Kyle.Sampson@princegeorge.ca>, susanscott@princegeorge.ca, Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: rezoning of lots on Zelkwas Avenue.

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Day. My name is Jim Elson. I live at 641 Zelkwas Avenue. I am writing to check on my opposition to the rezoning of the three city lots on Zelkwas Avenue. I e mailed the councillors last fall but have not heard back. I did get a phone call back from Susan Scott but no other councillor replied. I am just checking to see if you received my e mail. If you have, could you let me know. If you haven't, I am expressing my opposition to the rezoning of the three city lots on Zelkwas that are being decided this coming Monday Night. I believe a 14 unit apartment complex is too big and does not blend in with all the other single family homes in this neighbourhood. 80 percent of the neighbourhood, demonstrated by our petition to keep the lots zoned for single family dwellings, think the same. We are very aware of the need for homes to help people. However, a 14 unit complex is not the right format for this neighbourhood.

Thank You Jim Elson